
Submitter: Shea Becker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB3223 

This is dangerous for patients.  Allowing untrained people to perform professional 

level procedures is not safe and would increase risk to patients while decreasing 

level of service.  Please vote no on this and keep current protections such as trained 

dental assistants in place.  


